The following members attended the meeting with the Washington County Budget Committee:

Lyell Gardner, Dick Jossy, Vern Weible, Earl Simantel and Betty Shearer.

Budget Committee: Cliff Cornutt, Howard Randin, Bill Young, Jim Anderson and Dr. Bissett

All of the County Commissioners, Mr. Nyman, and Mrs. Pat Brickey, Sec., Max Bauer, Finance Officer

Mr. Gardner presented the Fair Boards thoughts on why momey should be xpmnk alloted for the Fair from the County Budget. Mr. Rankin, Chairman, thanked him for attending the meeting and they will consider this.

After the Budget Committed meeting, the Fair Board met at the Times Cafe. The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Earl Simantel at 10:05 a.m. Mr. Weible made a motion that Mr. Gardner make arrangements with one of the banks to have enough money available to pay for the grandstand roof in the event that the racing meney does not come in in time or the County does not allocate enough for this. Mr. Jossy seconded. Motion carried.

As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Betty Shearer, Sec.